
 

 

 

What’s Happening at Luna   

Friday, 11/15/2024😊  
  

End of Week 13 of the FALL 2024 Semester, Nov. 11-15, 2024.  Here is what’s happening… 

 

Nursing 
 

Dear prospective nursing students, 

 

If you are working on completing the remaining prerequisite courses or have 

completed the required courses and are interested in applying to 

the nursing program for Fall 2025, please contact, Sandra Sanchez at (505-454-

2566) or email sasanchez@luna.edu, in the nursing department to schedule a 

fall exam date for the TEAS 7 exam. Please view the information below. 

 

Please provide a student ID number, phone number, and exam date in the email. 

 

These are the required pre-requiste courses/labs needed- 

Human A and P I/Lab (4 crs.) 

Human A and P II/Lab (4crs.) 

Composition 1 (3 crs.) 

Composition 2 (3 crs.) 

Intro. to Psychology (3 crs.) 

Developmental Psychology (3 crs.) 

General Lab Science (4 crs.) 

Pathophysiology (4 crs.) 

Intro. to Statistics (3 crs.) 

 

There are the 5 courses that will be looked over for the required 2.75 GPA 

needed- 

*Human A and P I/Lab 

*Composition I 

*Intro. to Psychology 
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*Developmental Psychology/Life Span 

*General Lab Science (Chemistry, Biology or Biology for Health Sciences)/Lab 

 

All sciences must be taken within 7 years of application submission. 

 

November 2024 & December 2024 TEAS Exam dates 

Friday, November 22 @ 9:00 am 

Friday, December 6   @ 9:00 am 

Monday, December 16 @ 9:00 am 

Tuesday. December 17 @ 1:30 pm 

Wednesday, December 18 @ 9:00 am 

 

Students can contact Sandra Sanchez via email at sasanchez@luna.edu or call 505-

454-2526 (ext. 1816) to sign up for a test date.   

 

Please provide a student ID number, phone number, and exam date in the email. 

  

Students should create an account with ATI prior to the exam date (if you do not 

already have an account set up).   

 

To create an account, go to www.atitesting.com click on Create Account next to Log 

In.  (Use Luna CC ADN for institution and estimated graduation date of 

5/10/2027.) Please use your Luna email to set up ATI account. 

  

On the day of your exam, please arrive 10 minutes early* to log in and purchase 

the exam.  The cost of the exam is $70.  You will need to bring a debit/credit card to 

purchase the exam and a photo ID for identification verification.  No food or 

drinks are permitted in the testing site. A calculator is available in ATI and the 
proctor will provide paper and pencils for use during the exam.  All materials will be 

collected by the proctor before you leave the exam site.  

 

*There will be no late admission into the testing area.*              

 

Respectfully, 

Vanessa Y. Torres, M.Ed., B.Ed.   
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Student Services Specialist-Nursing 

505-454-2525 (ext.1809) 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Ace Lab Hours 

For students needing tutoring assistance, this is the ACE Lab’s Updated Schedule. 

The ACE Lab is located in the upstairs of the Student Services Building and is under 

the direction of Coordinator, Mary Francis Bibb.   

Tutor Subject Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Dylan 
dymartinez@luna.edu 

Psychology, 
Math, 
English 

1pm – 
4pm 

11am – 
5pm 

10am – 4pm   1pm – 
4pm 

Em J 
ejimenez@luna.edu 

Allied 
Health, 
English, 
Math 

4pm – 
8pm 

  4pm – 8pm 4pm – 
8pm 

  

Michelle  
michelle.perez@student.luna.edu 

Nursing, 
English, 
Math 

1:45pm – 
5:45pm 

3pm – 
8pm 

1:45pm – 
5:45pm 

3pm – 8 
pm 

  

Paige 
pgowen@luna.edu 

Business 
and Allied 
Health 

4pm – 
8pm 

  4pm – 8pm 4pm – 
8pm 

  

Rainn  
rainn.daily@student.luna.edu   

Science, 
English, 
Math 

2:30pm – 
5:30pm 

2pm – 
6pm 

2:30pm – 
5:30pm 

2:30pm – 
7:30pm 

2pm – 
5pm 
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Creative Writer’s Club 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Let’s Connect 

 

 



 

 

 

Luna Eats 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

LCC Foundation  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Luna Strong 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Rough Rider Mentorship 

 

- Springer has six new electronic pianos set up in the Luna Auditorium.  Students 

enrolled in the mentorship program are now able to take weekly piano lessons 

given by After School Program teacher, David Sewell.  

- The mentorship program has resumed weekly visits to Melissa Vigil’s leadership 

class to Memorial Middle School in Las Vegas on Thursdays from 10:30-11:30 

A.M.  All Luna Directors, Instructors, and Staff are invited to contact Sherry 

Goodyear at sgoodyear@luna.edu to schedule a time to present on their 

departments, programs, etc.   
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Shared Governance 

 

- Shared Governance has new officers and members.  During their regular meeting 

on Friday, November 15, 2024, their annual election was held.  The new Shared 

Governance group boasts the following membership: 

 

- Chair – Dr. Billie Mathews (Representing Faculty Senate) 

- Vice Chair – Matt Garcia (Representing Staff Senate) 

- Secretary – Sherry Goodyear (Representing Professional directors) 

- Tycie Jackson (Representing Academic directors) 

- Kevin Williams (Representing Faculty Senate) 

- Tammy Marrujo (Representing Staff Senate) 

- ____________________ (Representing Student Senate) 

- ___________________ (Representing Student Senate) 

 

 

-Student Senate is under construction.  Soon, there will be a student senate election 

whereby all Luna students can throw their hats in the ring and get a chance to run for 

office, earn a stipend, and have a say in student government.   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Santa Rosa 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Reminders 

- All committees, departments, and individuals with information to share are 

encouraged to send their knowledge to sgoodyear@luna.edu each week by 5:00 

P.M. on Wednesday (unless otherwise noted) for inclusion in the week’s 

update.  If you miss a deadline, don’t worry, your information will be included 

in the following week’s update provided it is still timely. When possible, your 

information should be in tidy bullet points that can easily be added to the basic 

update format.  It is also helpful if you respond to the request for information 

for the week of the update in the reminder email that was sent out, as it makes 

it easier for me to find and include what you send in the update.  Please submit 

any pictures in the form of jpegs.   

- Thanks to all who shared information for this week’s edition of “What’s 

Happening at Luna.”  

- If you missed an edition of “What’s Happening at Luna,” find it here:  

https://luna.edu/whats_happening.  

  

Have a Wonderful Weekend!  
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